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23th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are introducing a new identity system for all pupils and they will be issued with a coloured 

lanyard.  Each year group will be allocated a different coloured lanyard and this will enable us 

to identify year groups ‘at a glance’ and help to ensure that bubbles remain protected. 

In addition to the lanyard, each pupil will also have an identity card (to be attached to the 

lanyard) which can be used in the canteen to purchase food.  This will replace the previous 

fingerprint system. 

Please remind your child of the importance of wearing the lanyard every day both for bubble 

identification and canteen use.  We are only able to provide one lanyard/card per student and, 

if it is lost, there will be £3 charge for a replacement.    

We hope this extra measure will improve the protection of our pupils at this difficult time and 

appreciate your support in ensuring that the lanyard is worn daily. 

Many thanks 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michelle Bird,  

Assistant Headteacher 


